
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  January 29, 2014   
 

TO:  Kelly Hayunga, Principal   
 

SUBJECT:   Old Settlers ES - IAQ - Initial contact - Nurse's restroom  
 
This morning 1/29, I received Work Order: #176594:  “There is a strong moldy smell in 
the nurse’s bathroom.”  This afternoon 1/29, I inspected the area and talked to the 
Nurse.  There were no indications of water intrusion in the restroom.  Asked if water 
had been poured down the floor drain in the last month, and it had not, so I poured 
about a gallon of water down the drain.  I will go back Friday 1/31 at 7:00 AM and 
check for smell. 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


